
IN BOARD OF SELECTMEN 
MONDAY, APRIL 6, 1998 

 
Present:  Chairman Lawrence L. Blacker, and Selectmen John C. Drobinski and Maryann K. Clark. 
 
 The statutory requirements as to notice having been complied with, the meeting was called to order 
by Chairman Blacker at 7:10 p.m. in the Library of the Lincoln-Sudbury Regional High School. 
 
Town Meeting Discussion 
 
 The Board discussed its positions on articles as follows: 
 
Art. 8.  Weisblatt Property Acquisition - Sel. Clark asked for the Board's support in postponing this article to 
the next night if it came up, because the proponents of the article had arranged for a Judge to be in 
attendance Tuesday night to provide information to the hall on the issue of eminent domain.  Chairman 
Blacker preferred to take the matter up tonight if Article 7 was finished.  Selectman Drobinski suggested 
waiting to see what the time was when it came up. 
 
Art. 23.  Underground Sprinkler Systems - the Board took a unanimous position to oppose this article, 
although the liked the concept. 
 
Art. 25.  Town Meeting Procedures Bylaw - unanimously supported.  Sel. Blacker will speak. 
 
Art. 28.  Public Way Access Permit Bylaw - unanimously supported. 
 
Art. 29.  Wireless Communication Zoning Bylaw - Sel. Drobinski stated he opposed the cemetery location 
for wireless communication towers and would amend the motion.  Sel. Clark also stated she was against this 
article, while Chairman Blacker did not have a strong opinion. 
 
Art. 30.  Incentive Senior Development Zoning Bylaw - unanimously supported. 
 
Art. 31.  Flexible Development Zoning Bylaw -  Chairman Blacker expressed approval; Sel. Clark opined 
the measure reduced lot size too much; Sel. Drobinski took no position but indicated he had reservations. 
 
 At 7:30 p.m. the Board adjourned to attend the Annual Town Meeting. 
 
 
      Attest:_________________________ 
       Steven L. Ledoux 
       Town Manager-Clerk 
 
 


